Universita degli Studi di Brescia

Deputy Chancellor

Brescia, 13 July 2015

Dear Friends,

It's been some time since we’ve seen each other. | hope you are well. | had already mentioned to you the news
concerning my University and | take this opportunity to present these news in greater detail .

The University of Brescia recently approved a strategic plan for the years 2014-2016, called "Health&Wealth", with
which we intend to offer to the students the possibility to learn skills and innovative expertise dedicated to health and
to the well-being of people and of the environment. The vision and the mission of this strategic plan have been
recognized by the Ministry of Health through the signature of a specific agreement, making Brescia a privileged

hub for testing new models of care and management of the health and welfare of its citizens.

The first major news concerned with our new strategy is the lauch of two advanced training
courses, a master’s degree course in "Science and Technology forpopulation Health and Wealth" and a
PhD in "Technology for Health", both in English.

To encourage international participation, there are calls for five scholarships for the master's

degree and 2 scholarships for doctoral research, specifically dedicated to foreign students. | would like to select the
best students, and | would like to have some of your best students in my University. So please consider than we will
give special attention to those smart and motivated students you may wish to encourage to apply to either of these
training programs.

Please find enclosed the information material dedicated to the courses. You can find more information on the
site www.unibs.it andhttp://healthandwealth.unibs.it .

Thanking you in advance and hoping you can make this information available to curious and capable students.

My best personal regards

Ma(irjzlo Memo
Deputy Chahcellor for Research,
Internationalization and Higher Education

Piazza Mercato, 15— 25121 Brescia



